MARTENS
ASPHALT

August 14, 2015

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Dear Resident,

Martens Asphalt is scheduled to complete top lift paving on Young Road between Cartmell Road and Hope River
Road the week of August 17, 2015 with line painting being completed on August 25" 2015. Marten’s crews will
continue with driveway and landscape restoration works over the next few weeks to ensure the landscaping and
driveway grades meet the design profiles. However, due to the dry weather, our crews will demobilize from the
site until mid-September when the weather is more favorable for seeding. Final topsoeil and seeding will be
completed mid to late September as weather permits.

BC Hydro, Telus and Shaw will continue with their poles and overhead power lines relocations over the next few
months.

During the construction process, our construction team will have active construction equipment and vehicles
moving throughout the site. Traffic Control Persons will be onsite whenever the construction will impact the
travelling public, and we ask that the public use extra caution when travelling through the work zone,

We would like to thank you for your continued cooperation throughout the project. Should you have any questions
or concerns, please feel free to contact our Communications Coordinator, Dee Daya, at (604) 985-0611.

If you wish to speak with a City representative, the City of Chilliwack contact for this project is Frank Van
Nynatten, who can be contacted through the City of Chilliwack Engineering Department at (604) 793-2907.

Project information is also available on the City’s website at www.chilliwack.com/youngroaddyke.
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~ Jesse Percy, ASCT, PMP
Project Manager
Martens Asphalt Ltd.
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